PUBLIC INFORMATION:

THE COUNTY CLERK'’S OFFICE IS ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR EARLY
VOTING BY MAIL FOR THE MAY 22, 2018 DEMOCRAT PRIMARY RUN-OFF
ELECTION. REASONS FOR VOTING BY MAIL ARE: 65 YEARS OF AGE OR
OLDER; DISABILITY; CONFINEMENT IN JAIL; OR EXPECTED ABSENCE FROM
THE COUNTY. THE OFFICE WILL ACCEPT APPLICATIONS THROUGH MAY
11, 2018.

FIRST DAY TO VOTE EARLY IN PERSON WILL BEGIN MAY 14, 2018 -MAY 18,
2018 FROM 8:30 AM-3:00 P.M. EACH DAY AT THE 15T STREET ANNEX 310
EAST FIRST.

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CALL: 935-2009 OR 935-6164
THANK YOU

BRENDA MCKANNA
MOORE COUNTY CLERK



